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Dear Friends,
 
2011 is already in full swing but we wanted to
take a quick minute to thank all of our

donors and friends who helped make the
final months of 2010 such a wonderful and
memorable holiday season for the kids.

Thank you for continuing to support at-risk
children and their families.

2010 Holiday Sponors 
Thank you to the following people, groups and organizations who helped the

children and staff this holiday season!

Alcoa Fastening Systems                                                Jean Arnot
Baldwin Park High School                                              Lois Buchanan

 Denny's - Covina                                                             Pat Giles
 Denny's - West Covina                                                   Connie Hulet

 Friends of Foster Children                                           Michelle Ramirez   
Lewis, Brisbois, Bisgaard, Smith                                          Joe Stewart      
Pall Medical Company                                                          Joyce Wing    
Stein Mart - Rancho Cucamonga                                                               

TOLCO                                                                        

Click here to v iew a slideshow of Ettie Lee's 2010 Holiday  Season 
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